
From: Parr, Nancy B.
To: Ryder, Christopher
Subject: Documentation of Phone Call
Date: Thursday, June 18, 2015 3:20:06 PM

Dear Mr. Ryder,
 
This email documents our phone conversation today, 6/18/15, with you, myself and Brian Horn,
 regarding the Westinghouse Electric Company LLC (“Westinghouse”) amendment request dated
 November 11, 1014 to increase our SNM-1107 possession limit.  The possession limit increase
 enables Westinghouse to add interim storage capacity for 30B uranium hexafluoride (UF6) cylinders
 that are certified to ANSI 14.1 standards. 
 
At present, Westinghouse is pursuing business opportunities for interim storage of UF6 cylinders. 
 Westinghouse does not own these additional cylinders or the UF6 material inside.
 
Best Regards,
 
Nancy Parr
Manager, Licensing
Westinghouse Electric Company LLC
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